
From: Planning (HPBC)
To: Phillips, Moya
Subject: FW: Enquiry regarding planning application: HPK/2017/0205
Date: 05 June 2017 12:32:15

-----Original Message-----
From: Stuart Dews [mailto:stuartdews@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 2:40 PM
To: Planning (HPBC)
Subject: Enquiry regarding planning application: HPK/2017/0205

Dear Sir/Madam,

We have just received a letter regarding the above planning application (HPK/2017/0205). It said on the letter to
reply in 21 days and we only received the letter last week, meaning we have only had 13 days to date and have
some questions regarding the application.

The applicants received planning on their barn to develop into a dwelling in 2010 claiming it was a 'redundant
barn'. This is still ongoing. As the applicants were not and are not full time farmers, having other jobs for a
living, they described the farm as not a viable entity, hence not needing the stone barn.

Upon granting planning to convert the barn to a dwelling conditions were given at the time to, separate the
existing cow shed from the stone building and also disallowing the erection of any other farm buildings.

1: In view of the very late arrival of your letter and the fact we have not had time yet to fully consider the
application. We would like the extra 8 days to consider this.
2: Based on the above points regarding the prior application, we would like to understand the validity of this
current application bearing in mind previous restrictions placed on planning for the barn.

We look forward to your reply.

Sally.

Sent from my iPad
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